
 

2ND GRADE SUMMER PACKETS 

Hi All, 

I hope you are doing well, and that you and your children have enjoyed this year of 2nd grade as 

much as I have. I really connected with this class, and feel a great swell of pride for everything 

we have accomplished together. I feel like we have come to the end of an epic journey together 

and I only hope that somewhere along their academic journey, I will be zoche to teach them 

again. 

As you know, we used Chumash companion sheets in our learning this year. The sheets were 

compiled by Rabbi Chastain, and are based on the Limudei Kodesh benchmarks and standards 

that were compiled a few years ago. Our summer work is going to be comprised of worksheets 

that review the main skills that we covered on those sheets in Chumash class. Those pages will 

be scanned and posted on our website.  

We also utilized two other workbooks in class, Chayeinu level ב and Keriyah Berurah. We 

finished the majority of both of those workbooks, but left the end unfinished. I will be sending the 

children home with the hard copy of their workbooks at the end of the year and will be sending 

home a list of pages to review and to complete in those workbooks over the summer. I will also 

scan those pages and post a digital copy on our website.  

I wish all of my talmidim and talmidot an amazing, fun-filled, and learning-filled summer. May 

they all have nothing but tremendous hatzlacha in all of their endeavors, and may we continue 

to get nachas from them. All the best. 

Your Rebbe, 

Rabbi Ribakow 

 

 


